
 

 

It's not too late to make plans to attend our . The gathering is a joyful time for growth and 
development within the PNMC. Please keep in mind that the offered workshops and worship are not just for  
delegates, everyone is welcome! If you want to learn more about our conference, non-delegates are also welcome to the 
table during delegate sessions. Even if you are unable to vote, . 
It would be fantastic to have every congregation represented! 
 

If you have an  please plan to attend the Friday morning 
 workshop. This is important information for all in ministry to be reminded of on a regular 

basis. Consider it required! Other leaders in your congregation are also welcome to attend.  
If you have not yet registered, follow this link. If you still need to make housing arrangements look here for a listing of hotel and 
camping options. (Some locations offer discounts, but there are reservation deadlines. Options are filling quickly, so don’t delay.)  
 

Looking ahead:  will be in the Pacific Northwest this fall. 
 will be offered October 14-18 at Calvary Lutheran Church in Federal Way, WA. More info here.  

 

Listed chronologically, then alphabetically by organization 
 

 

If you are attending , consider this opportunity! PNMHS is sponsoring a screening of John Ruth’s documentary “
on Friday, June 21, 7pm at Albany Mennonite. The 90-minute film 

brings stories of Anabaptist leaders to life as you “visit” significant heritage sites in the Netherlands, France, Germany, Switzerland 
and Ukraine. Whether you are very familiar with the stories of the birth of the Amish and Mennonite heritage or just beginning to 
learn, all ages are welcome! An offering will be taken for both PNMHS and the documentary work.  
 

Albany is seeking an enthusiastic, relational follower of Jesus to hire as their ¼-time youth coordinator.  
If you have interest or questions, contact Nancy Friesen or Pastor Peter Epp.  
 

Menno Mennonite Church, Ritzville, WA, said "Farewell" to Pastors Lyn and Jeanie Hershey (pictured, right) 
with a musical evening, church service and a potluck May 17th and 18th. The Hersheys served as interim  
co-pastors at Menno for the past two years. Lyn and Jeanie have contributed greatly to the Menno and  
Aberdeen churches over the years. PNMC is grateful for their service.  

The Salem congregation is looking forward to welcoming new pastor, Jerrell Williams, and his wife, Sierra. SMC prays for their safe 
travels as they make the move from Pennsylvania to Oregon. They will join the congregation in mid-June. 
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